THERAPEUTIC

Unicorn
Therapeutic Riding

The weather is getting cooler! Please remember to dress warm when coming to the barn--
coats, gloves and warm socks are a must! Our viewing room is heated so family members and
students should stay inside when they are not riding.

Halloween Party

Thank you to all who helped us put on such
a successful Halloween party at the barn!
Everyone looked great in their costumes,
including the horses! Congratulations to
Molly and Grayson for the spookiest
costume, Carys and Sam for the cutest
costume, Addie and Harry for the most
creative costume, Eleanor and Daisy for the
prettiest costume, and Avery and Damascus
for the most unique costume!

We have some new faces around the barn!

Welcome to our new volunteer, Susan Connolly!
Susan has joined our Tuesday team of volunteers and
has been a huge help with our horses and riders!

Welcome to our new barn worker, Brandon
Tammone! Brandon helps take care of the horses and
keeps the barn clean. We are so lucky to have him!




Special Olympics

We had 6 Unicorn riders participate in the Special Olympics
show this fall. Everyone did an amazing job riding through
their obstacle courses and we are so proud of them!

Para Dressage Center of Excellence

Unicorn has recently become a Para Dressage Center of
Excellence, the first in the state of New Jersey!

Para Dressage Clinic

Unicorn is hosting a USEF sponsored clinic with Grand Prix
Dressage Rider and Trainer, Shannon Dueck. This clinic will focus
on assisting athletes in their riding goals and their development
as a para-dressage rider through the Centers of Excellence
Pipeline. This clinic welcomes all para-riders, coaches, and
support staff.

We have found the perfect new member of our herd, Harry!
Thank you to everyone who gave on the GoFundMe, and to Jen
and Jim Hines and Sigal Family for their generous donations
towards his purchase.

We are hosting a fundraiser to cover the additional costs with
Got Sneakers, a sneaker recycling organization. Please bring in
any unwanted athletic shoes to be recycled and place them in
the designated bin. Additional bags are available at the barn if
you would like to collect sneakers from family and friends!

Congratulations to Erin for receiving the Major Lindgren
Instructor Education Grant, funded through the Dressage
Foundation, to continue her dressage training!

Rider Updates

We have a 24-hour cancellation policy at Unicorn. If you need to miss a lesson for any reason,
please let us know as soon as possible to avoid a charge!



